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Ms Karissa Kendall
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 8, 259 George Street
Sydney, NSW 2000

Attn: Olivia Hirst (Olivia.Hirst1@det.nsw.edu.au) and 
Gavin Ng (Gavin.Ng4@det.nsw.edu.au)  

19/03/2021

Dear Ms Kendall,
Picton High School Redevelopment (SSD 8640)

Revised Staging Report - Condition A12

I refer to your submission of the revised Staging Report, Rev 5 dated 3 March 2021, submitted in
accordance with condition A12 of SSD 8640.  

The Department has completed its review of the document and I note that:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised; and
 contains the information required by condition A12. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the revised Staging Report, Rev 5 dated 3 March 2021,
in accordance with condition A12 of SSD 8640.

Please note that if there is any inconsistency between the approved document and the conditions of
consent, then the requirements of the consent will prevail.

If you have any questions, please contact Matt Wood at matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director - Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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